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Guardrail repair happening next week 
 
Mundy Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Drain Commissioner will be repairing the guardrail on Baldwin Road over 

the Kimball Drain on March 28 and 29. Guardrail repair will also take place on Baldwin Road 

over the Indian Creek on March 30 and 31. It is part of 12 guardrail projects the Road Commission 

is taking on this spring. For more information, contact Gerrad Godley, Construction Manager, at 

810-767-4920 ext. 236. 

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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